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21 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

In keeping with the seasonal weather we’ve been enjoying lately, we are excited to host our Summer 

Fayre at school on the afternoon of Tuesday, 27th June, starting at 2:30pm. We will have several 

stalls available for families to browse and activities that children are sure to enjoy. It's the perfect 

opportunity for everyone to (hopefully!) soak in the sunshine, enjoy some fun activities, and spend 

time with our wonderful community.  

 

I would like to thank our incredible PTA, who have been working tirelessly to organise this event. 

They have lined up a delightful assortment of stalls and entertainment that will make it a terrific 

afternoon for pupils and families. 

 

Please note that this will be a cash only event.  

 

To ensure all can enjoy the Summer Fayre as much as possible, we are inviting parents to collect 

children from their classes at 2:15pm on the day. Should you be unable to collect your child at this 

time, please don't worry – staff will remain with these children until the usual pick-up time of 

3:30pm. To ensure they don’t miss out, we will arrange for staff to take these children around the 

Fayre. We kindly ask that you make your child’s teacher aware if you are unable to collect them at 

2:15pm, so that we can make appropriate arrangements. Please note that these children will need to 

bring their spending money to school with them on the day. 

 

Not only does the Summer Fayre serve as an enjoyable community gathering, it also represents an 

important fundraising opportunity for our school. The funds raised from this event will contribute 

significantly to enhancing our school's resources and ensuring that we continue to provide the best 

possible school experience for our pupils. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and enthusiasm. Together, we make our school 

community stronger and more vibrant. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jon Smith 

Incoming Head of School 

 


